
 
 
      Newsletter 2021-05-07 
Happy Friday!    
  
Suddenly the spring feeling disappeared –  
but don’t worry, next week it’ll be summer instead! 
 
 
MANY INTERVIEWS 
 
There is a nice and steady workload of requests from customers and many booked 
interviews the latest weeks. The demand for our super skilled Lexher consultants is 
increasing and hopefully you’ve all seen our job ads on LinkedIn, we’re growing and 
that’s exactly how we like it. 
 
COLLEGUES MOVING ON  
 
Despite this, we give our thanks to Stefan Qvickström for a fantastic time as valued 
colleague for 5 years at Lexher. 
Stefan decided to start his own business as freelance and we wish him all the best. 
We still have good contact and will continue our relation as partners.  
 
FRIDAY = COFFE-ONLINE  
 
Coffeonline continues, every Friday at 8.30 a.m. you’re welcome to join via teams for 
a relaxed laid-back chat with the collegues. Share your weekend plans, best 
films/series, or just listen to the others chatting along. We’ll continue throughout 
June. 
 
LEXHER AT MEETUP.COM – FIRST EVENT 
 
Now we’re really up and running on meetup.com! First event is Niklas Lund 
presenting his Python Crash course. This is the same presentation he held for us at 
Lexher, so this is a brilliant opportunity for you who missed it. Now it’s divided into 
three parts, each 30 minutes, and they’ll start already now on Monday evening, 10th 
of May, at 18.30. Please join:  https://www.meetup.com/lexher-ab-competence-worth-

sharing/ 

 
SUMMER ACTIVITY – DON’T FORGET 
 
The 8th of June at Boulebar Tanto.  
 

 
Have a great weekend!   

  

Lexher Team  
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